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Mr. Jamgés-Lichlyter
c/o Mrs/“H, W, Hoffer
Route f

Richland, Texas 76681

RE: #l] Penrose
Bond No. 19 0130 721 73

Dear Jim:

Thank you for your letter last month regarding the 'plugging and
abandonment'' of the oil well in caption.

I have contacted Jima McKee with the Colorado Oil and Gas Con-
servation Commission and have obtained a delay in action until

April 1, 1976. The Commission was reluctant to postpone action

in that they had lost contact with you and had no information on your
current plans for completion of the well. They have, however, allowed
the extension of time noted above to give you a chance to get back

in better shape.

Sincerely hope that things are improving for you -- please keep me
informed as to your progress.

Very best regards,

#

Walt Forbes Co. ;

cc: Jim Mc Kee/
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